
Frieth Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

Let Your Light Shine! 

10th February 2023

Can you believe we are already half way 
through the academic year! It’s been a super 
half term and with the evenings getting 
lighter, I’m looking forward to resuming our 
sport fixtures after the break. 

 

Eagles had a fantastic time on their trip to 
Maidenhead Mosque last week. In class, the 
children have been learning about Islam and 
it was great to take their education beyond 
the classroom. Throughout the trip, the 
pupils were very engaged which is testament 
to Zia who gave the tour and answered all of 
their questions. Well done Eagles. 

Kites had a brilliant time at the Ashmolean 
Museum in Oxford. Whilst there, they had a 
self-guided tour where they learnt about 
Robert Ashmole who founded the museum. 
The class also looked at some of the original 
exhibits including Guy Fawkes’ lantern. In 
addition, the pupils took part in a workshop 
on the impact of the Romans on the British 
population, where they had the opportunity 
to handle Roman artefacts. As always, Kites 
Class let their light shine by behaving 
brilliantly and showing off all their Roman 
knowledge!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
We have some exciting news about a new 
event that is coming to Frieth School, the 
'House Music Competition! We know there 
are so many musical students at Frieth, and 
we want them to let their light shine and 
show us what they can do.  
  
We will be holding auditions at lunchtime on 
Friday the 3rd March where children from 
each house will be chosen and put through 
to finals which will take place during the 
afternoon of the 17th of March. 
 
Students can perform on any instrument, 
including their voice, and can perform a 
cover or their own composition. They can 
perform solo or in groups (groups must be 
from the same house).  
 

Timekeeping 

 

I would like to remind parents the school 
gate closes promptly at 8:55am every 
morning. I have noticed an increased 
number of children coming in late so please 
ensure your child makes it to school in good 
time. If you are late, can I also remind you 
that you need to sign your child in at 
reception and cannot just drop them off. 

 

Request 

 

Owls and Buzzards class would like to put 
out a request for any spare school trousers 
or skirts, If you have any spares that your 
child has grown out of please can you send 
them into school. Many Thanks in advance. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

PTA News 

 

The PTA would like to invite all pupils to the 
next School Disco on Friday the 10th March 
in the school hall, featuring John Johnny as 
the DJ. There will be drinks and snacks 
available. Parents will need to purchase 
tickets in advance from the PTA events 
website, links below. Those attending 
Falcons on that evening do not have to 
purchase a disco ticket. The children all 
enjoy this great opportunity to burn off some 
energy on the dancefloor and show off their 
best moves to their friends! 

Key Stage 1 - 15.15 to 16.15pm 

https://www.pta-
events.co.uk/friethschoolpta/index.cfm?even
t=event&eventId=47409#.Y9e1nezP1-U 

 

Key Stage 2 - 16.15 to 17.15pm 

https://www.pta-
events.co.uk/friethschoolpta/index.cfm?even
t=event&eventId=47413#.Y9e2AOzP1-U 

 

 
Other News 

 
During half term, Discover Bucks Museum in 
Aylesbury are holding a fun-filled week of 
activities, many of which are inspired by their 
current exhibition Your Amazing Brain. 

 
Other Flyers attached 

 
 Marlow School of Dance 
 Hambleden FC Under 9’s 
 Staying safe in 

Buckinghamshire leaflet (also attached 
in Ukrainian) 

 
Hoping everyone has a lovely half term 
break! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All school dates can also be found on the school 
website.  New dates in red 
 
W/c 13th Feb: Half Term 
Mon 20th Feb: Return to School 
21st & 22nd Feb: Parents Evenings (available to book on Scopay) 
Thurs 23rd Feb: Internet Safety Day 
Thurs 9th March: Owls class trip 
Thurs 9th March: Eagles Class Workshop  
Thurs 9th March: Buzzards & Kestrels Class Trip  
Frid 10th March: PTA - School Disco  
Wed 15th March: Kites Class Assembly (more details to follow) 
Thurs 16th March: School Nursing Team – Heights & Weights Owls 

(more details to follow) 
Frid 17th March: Comic Relief (details to follow) 
Frid 31st March: Break up at 1pm 
Mon 17th April: Back to School 
Mon 1st May: Bank Holiday 
Mon 8th May: Bank Holiday 
W/c 15th May: Bike ability – Year 6 (more details to follow) 
Thurs 18th May: Class Photos 
W/c 22nd May: Multicultural Week 
Wed 24th May: Owls Class Assembly (more details to follow) 
Frid 26th May: Break Up 
W/c Mon 29th May: Half Term 
Mon 5th June: Inset Day 
Mon 12th June: Inset Day 
Frid 16th June: Kites Class Trip (more details to follow) 
 

 


